STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Orchard Drive, Newbiggin Hall
Speed Limit Order 2025

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

The proposal involves implementing a 20mph speed limit on Orchard Drive for its entire length.  The proposal aims to go forward with what was agreed with the developer, for road safety and to match the speed restrictions on the neighbouring streets off of Trevelyan Drive.  This will enhance the safety measures in place with the traffic calming due to the proximity of Cheviot Primary School.



